
Exchange Program Application Request 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Recipient's Name] 

[Recipient's Title] 

[Department/Office Name] 

[University Name] 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I hope this letter finds you well. My name is [Your Name], and I am currently a [Your Year, e.g., 

sophomore] studying [Your Major] at [Your University]. I am writing to formally request to 

participate in the university exchange program for the upcoming [Specify Term, e.g., Fall 2024]. 

Having learned about the opportunity to study at [Host University Name], I believe that this 

exchange program would greatly enhance my academic experience and provide me with a 

broader perspective in my field of study. I am particularly interested in [Mention Specific 

Courses or Programs] offered at [Host University Name]. 

I have reviewed the exchange program requirements and I am confident that my academic 

performance and my passion for [Your Field of Study] make me a suitable candidate for this 

opportunity. I am eager to represent [Your University] and contribute positively to the host 

university community. 

Thank you for considering my application. I look forward to your positive response. Please let 

me know if you require any additional information. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Student ID] 

[Your Contact Information] 


